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June 5, 1950

O

4

flons Joseph Wickn./

Fort Yates, North Dalota

Dear Joe:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy
of your letler on the American Indian which you sent to
Mr, John B, Hart, Executive Director of the North Dakata
Indian Affairs Commissions

It was thoughtful of you to send me a copy
of your views on this matlter and I appreciate it,

© Hoping you are well and happy and with kindest
regards, T an

Sincercly,

Wlidsg
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